
 

 

Office of the Mayor 

27 November 2020 
 
 
Ms Lisa Hollands 
Chair  
Belmont Residents and Ratepayers Action Group Inc.  
PO Box 73 
CLOVERDALE WA 6105 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Hollands 
 
RESPONSE TO YOUR EMAIL RECEIVED ON 16/11/20  
 
I refer to your letter dated 14 November 2020 and your question as follows: 
 

“We are asking Council, on behalf of the residents, to request a review of the gratuity 
payments policy. In view of the information we have provided to you, any review 
would need to address the inconsistencies between the Local Government Act and 
the staff EBA's.” 

 
As you would be aware, the City has provided the Belmont Resident and Ratepayer Action 
Group with numerous responses on this matter during the course of this year. Consideration 
of this material clearly indicates that there are no inconsistencies evident in the information 
provided. Rather it is apparent that there has been a lack of understanding on your part with 
regard to the information provided.  
 
On this basis I see no need to pursue this issue any further. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

      
 
CR PHIL MARKS 
MAYOR  
 
C.C.: brrag@mail.tidyhq.com  
 
 


